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Robert St. Clair

From: Jeff Taylor <jeftayok@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 1:26 PM
To: Planning Group
Subject: SR 24-01, Brent Burton, Taylor 1956 S Hemlock.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

My name is Jeff Taylor, our property is North of and adjoins Brent Burton's property. 
Our property address is 
1956 S Hemlock St.

We do not have any objects to the setback reduction that Brent is requesting.

Thanks,
Jeff Taylor.
2005 W Huntsville, St.
Broken Arrow, OK 74011
918-261-9705
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